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Policy Report: PD #12-2021 
Purchase of Police Radios 
 
This project is to replace the police hand held radios.  The current provider will no longer support the 
radios the City’s police officers use.  K.S.A. 12-2901 and the City’s purchasing policy allows for 
cooperative purchasing which reduces administrative costs, duplication of effort, and lowering prices.  
 
Staff recommends approving the purchase of radios from Motorola Solutions, Inc. in an amount not to 
exceed $201,237.  Funding is available in the Special Projects fund. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
  


